
Do not destroy critical natural areas in order to find new industrial land. Use the brownfields that 
currently exist. Do not treat natural areas like piggy banks for industrial development. 
Of special concern are areas along the Columbia River and West Hayden Island. 
 
Thank you, 
Jasmine Zimmer-Stucky 
5918 NE 13th Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97211 
Jasmine <jasminum.flora@gmail.com> 


